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	PPP Industry Consultation 

2nd Meeting


Interconnect Notification (04088)
Background
As outlined in Interconnect Notification 04082, BT invited the industry to attend a meeting on 5th November, to discuss the implementation of Ofcom’s direction on PPP, which specifies that PPP should only be charged once for any given call.
Minutes of the meeting can be found at the following URL http://www.btwholesale.com/application?origin=resolve.jsp&event=bea.portal.framework.internal.refresh&pageid=typicalwidelite&nodeId=navigation/node/data/service_and_support/contractual_information/talking_to_industry/ppp_home
BT has arranged a further meeting to progress this issue and we would again like to invite members of the industry to attend. Please see meeting details below.

Consultation Meeting 
The consultation meeting will be held 9.30 – 12.00 on 17th December 2004 

Rooms 304-6

203, High Holborn
London,

WC1V 7BU
Attendance Requests 
Due to the seating capacity limitations, would those intending attending the meeting, please forward their request with the number of seats required to Product.marketing@bt.com with “PPP consultation” in the subject field, by 30th November. Seat allocations will be emailed to you  by 7th  December. Please note that we may not be able to accommodate any additional attendees and it is therefore essential that places are requested as outlined above. It may also be necessary to limit the number of representatives from each company.
If you have any queries please contact your BT Commercial Manager.
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